
Monday, March 16 

 

Dear Gavin D37 Families and Staff, 

 

This is just a reminder that all before and after school events are cancelled for Gavin D37 

Schools through Monday, March 30. 

 

There will be a board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 17 at 6:00 P.M. at Central.  

 

An administrator will be available at Central and South from 8:00 A.M. to noon from Monday, 

March 17 - Friday, March 20, and Monday, March 30. Buildings are closed during Spring Break 

(March 23-27). 

 

Please reference our remote learning page ​https://www.gavin37.org/domain/1114​ for extended 

learning opportunities and please look for the link entitled Helpful Resources at 

http://bit.ly/2WiDes4​ to learn about more options for learning for your child.  

 

In addition, the Community Engagement Committee provided some extended learning 

opportunities as well:  ​CEC Extended Learning Opportunities 

 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions.  

 

Keep your family warm, safe, and healthy. 

 
Julie A. Brua, Ed.D. 

Superintendent, Gavin Elementary School District 37 
jbrua@gavin37.org 
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